
Blessed Sacrament Sunday                June 18, 2017   
 
    

Mass Intentions 
 

June 19 – June 25, 2017 
 
Tuesday, June 20 – 7:00 p.m. 
+Mary Fetter – Jim Fetter 
+Daniel Gatchene – Shirley and Robert Gatchene 
 
Wednesday, June 21 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Lily Zister – M.A. and Bill Zister 
 
Thursday, June 22 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Pat Goetz – Adoration Group 
 
Friday, June 23 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Edward Halley – Sheila Halley 
 
Saturday, June 24 – 9:00 a.m. 
+John Novak – Helene Meier 
+John Forthuber – Helene Meier 
 
Saturday, June 24 - 5:00 p.m. 
+Patricia Runstedler – Suzanne and Pierre Rouleau 
 
Sunday, June 25 - 10:00 a.m.  
Mass for the People of St. Teresa Parish 
 

Prayer Network:   
For those not on the internet there is an envelope on the 
bulletin board at the main entrance marked ‘PRAYER 
NETWORK’.  Please take a copy of the prayer intentions 
inside this envelope and pray for fellow parishioners. 
 

Hospitals and Privacy Laws: 
Because of privacy laws, hospitals do not notify us when 
parishioners are admitted. If someone in your family is 
admitted to hospital and you want the Parish Office to 
know, please call and tell us. Many hospitals, Catholic or 
not, have a priest assigned to visit the Catholic patients and 
bring them Communion, but the family must tell the 
admittance office of their wish for a clergy visit. 
 

Euchre Results 
High Score – Neil Hart 
Low Score – Bernard Brohman 
Most Lone Hands – Phyllis Rodina 
Draw #1 – Helen Bryce / Draw #2 – Stella Lemieux 
 
Next Euchre Night will be Friday, June 23rd in the 
church hall. 

Bingo 
Matinee on Saturday, July 8th from 1:30 – 3:30 p.m. at 
the Charities Bingo Hall, 510 Krug Street, Kitchener.  
To assist with this fundraiser for our parish, please call 
the office:  519-743-4525. 
 
Stewardship Report 
June 4, 2017 
Sunday Envelopes……………….................2,020.00 
Sunday Loose…………………………...........139.65 
Pope’s Pastoral Work……………… ………..100.00 
Insurance……………………………………….50.00 
 
Diocese of Hamilton Prayer Calendar 2017 
Monday, June 19 – Rev. Sam Restivo 
Tuesday, June 20 – Rev. David Walter  
Wednesday, June 21 – Our Parish Community 
Thursday, June 22 – Rev. Robert Hetu 
Friday, June 23 – Very Rev. Ian Duffy 
Saturday, June 24 – Rev. Joseph Akanbi  
Sunday, June 25 – Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

 Parish BBQ - Saturday, June 24th.   Join us 
following Saturday evening Mass for Hamburgers, 
Sausage, Dessert and Beverages. Please bring a salad. 
Salads can be brought to the hall prior to Mass.  
We have some awesome Silent Auction items (bidding 
will begin at Coffee and Donuts on Father’s Day) and 
some fun gift basket raffles. Free will offering to cover 
expenses. If you would like to eat outside, please bring 
your own blankets and lawn chairs. 
 
Thank you to the people who cleared brush and vines 
around the church grounds and swept around the parking 
lot at St. Teresa's last week. If you could volunteer an hour 
or two every few weeks it would be appreciated.  Call Bill 
at: 519-578-2019. 
 
St. Teresa of Avila CWL 14th Annual 
Walking Pilgrimage to the Shrine of Our Sorrowful 
Mother, St Agatha on Sunday, September 10th (save-
the-date).  Gather at the Bank of Montreal Plaza 650–668 
first right past the Erb St. & Ira Needles Blvd. round-
about. Pilgrimage begins at 12:30 p.m.  We walk to St. 
Agatha Church for a break followed by refreshments after 
Mass. At Chapel Shrine: Seven Sorrows Rosary at 2:45 
p.m. led by St. Teresa CWL Members followed by Mass 
at 3:00 p.m., celebrant Rev. Raymond Peter.  Open to men 
and women and of all ages and all parishes.  Seven 
Sorrows Rosaries and prayer cards for sale.  Call  
519-744-8330 for information. 

Canadian Centre for Bioethical Reform 
(CCBR)'s Canada 150 Tour coming to Kitchener!  
Friday, June 23rd - Zehrs Laurentian Community Room 
2nd Floor, 750 Ottawa St. S., Kitchener -  Refreshments at 
6:30 p.m. -  Presentation to begin at 7:00 p.m. with Q&A to 
follow. On Canada's 150th Birthday, Canadians are faced 
with a stark choice: To celebrate our century-long heritage 
of protecting all human life, or celebrate our 48-year legacy 
of protecting only some human beings. Four million 
preborn Canadians will not celebrate Canada's 150th 
anniversary with us because they never had a birthday of 
their own. If you join with us to speak for these missing 
Canadians, Canada's future can be pro-life, too.  Join 
Maaike Rosendal and CCBR Summer interns to hear how, 
together, we can end the killing of preborn children in our 
nation. Sponsored by KW Right to Life 519.746.5433 
kwrtl@golden.net 
 
 SYMBOLON – The Catholic Faith Explained 
We may be familiar with different aspects of the Catholic 
Faith … but how does it all fit together?  What difference 
does it make for our lives?  Symbolon: The Catholic Faith 
Explained is a stunning video series that systematically 
presents the BIG picture of the Catholic Faith.  Join the 
RCIA at St. Anthony Daniel Parish to watch the DVD series 
Symbolon every Wednesday at 7:00 p.m. in the PLC.  
Come for one episode or come for all.  The Part 2 list will 
be in the bulletin at the end of June. 
Episode Listing: PART 1 
June 14:    The Story of Salvation  
June 21:    Who Is Jesus?                 
June 28:    The Paschal Mystery 
July 5:     The Holy Spirit & the Life of Grace 
July 12:     Why Do I Need the Church? 
July 19:     Mary and the Saints        
 July 26:    The Last Things 
 
Annual Corpus Christi Procession, sponsored by 
St. Joseph's Church (corner of Courtland and Madison) will 
be held Sunday, June 18th, from 3:00 to 4:00 p.m.  The 
procession route will follow Courtland to Cedar to Church 
St. to Madison (basically going around the block). All are 
welcome to attend.  
 

Baby Bottle Campaign 
Sunday, June 18th, we will be collecting the baby bottles 
at the back of the church.  Please support this important 
cause by returning your baby bottle filled with your 
donation.  Thank you. 
 
Annual General Meeting for Bereaved Families 
of Ontario - Midwestern Region, is taking place on 
Monday, June 26th at 5:00 p.m. at the Family Centre, 65 
Hanson Ave., Room 1022, Kitchener.  Everyone is 
welcome. 

Catechetical Correspondence Courses 
Programs available for children from Kindergarten through to 
High School not currently receiving religious instruction. 
Preparation for First Communion and Confirmation for 
children not in Catholic Schools also available.  Families work 
through the programs at home.  Contact Monica in the 
Catechesis Office at:  905-528-7988, ext. 2238 or check out our 
website at:  www.hamiltondiocese.com and click on the 
Catechesis Office for more information, printable registration 
forms or to register online. 

19th Annual Charity Golf Classic  
On Saturday July 8, 2017 at the Cambridge Golf Club.   Last 
year, our amazing golfers, sponsors and donors were able to 
raise $15,700 for our programs for children, families and 
individuals grieving the death of a loved one. To reserve your 
spot, registration and payment must be received by June 30, 
2017. Have questions? Please contact the office at: 519-603-
0196 or email admin@bfomidwest.org. 
 
Christian Family Holiday Inc/Camp Kumuntome 
There are still 5 spots available for the summer.  If you haven't 
booked your week yet, or know someone who would benefit 
from a week at camp, email:  kumuntome@gmail.com for 
more information. We would love to have another full summer. 
Information on how to register can be found at:  
http://www.campkumuntome.ca/registration/. Don’t let 
finances deter you and your family from a fun-filled relaxing 
family retreat, all families deserve a vacation together! 
Available Weeks:  August 6-11 and August 27-September 2. 
 
Summer Staff at Camp Kumuntome 
We are still searching for an Aquatics Director for the summer. 
If you or someone you know has a minimum of Bronze Cross 
and would enjoy a summer at a faith-based Camp, please have 
them contact Barbara Daly for more information at:  
 519-635-2604 or at:  bmdaly@me.com 
 
Items to Collect to Support Charities 
Everyone is encouraged to support local charities and 
organizations by collecting pop tabs, eye glasses, stamps (new 
and used), yarn, glass bottles (200 ml or smaller) canning jars, 
Campbell soup labels, milk bags, candles, religious items 
(rosaries, books, etc.), books (suitable for children and young 
adults, new and used religious cards, gently used clothing, 
sheets and towels.  NO egg cartons or bread tabs please. 
The drop-off bin is at the back of the Church, outside the 
Adoration Chapel and is emptied on a regular basis.  For more 
information call Chris at:  519-745-2819. 

 


